
32. ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 LEGAL ART PROPOSAL – MURAL AT LINWOOD PARK 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Clare Sullivan, Community Secretary, DDI 3722-615 

Corporate Plan Output:  Advocacy 

 
 The Environment Committee met on Thursday 30 August at 2.00 pm.  The committee received the 

concept plans for the mural at Linwood Park that was designed at a recent legal arts workshop. 
 
 The workshop was over four days and the youth worked with a variety of medium, first putting 

drawings on paper, then creating boards.   
 
 The committee viewed the work on paper and the boards. 
 
 CONSULTATION 
 
 When the matter was first raised the process that was given to the board was that consultation would 

take place before the design was drafted.  Once the design had been drafted it would be presented to 
the local community board and appropriate committees. 

 
 The committee decided that consultation for this piece of work should take the form of community 

information in a positive manner with the history of the project and what has already occurred 
explained as part of this information.  The Community Advocate would endeavour to get an article 
published in the September edition of  City Scene.  Local residents groups would also be sent 
information about the artwork.  

 
 The Committee resolved that: 
 
 1. Permission be given to the Legal Arts Team to put the concept that was presented to the 

committee on wall in Linwood park, together with Michael Slade painting part of it in a scenic, 
forest type scene with the crews being able to put their names in a small area beside their 
artwork. 

 
 2. That before the project commences the public will be informed through the Hagley/Ferrymead 

City Scene insert and other appropriate information publications/meetings. 
 
 Delia Walker raised issues relating to maintenance of the artwork once it is on the wall and whether it 

would be a temporary or permanent artwork.  Delia agreed to check with Sharon Williams as to the 
maintenance issue.  No guarantees could be given as to how long the artwork will stay on the wall. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  Not seen by the Chairman 
 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


